
Cell Phone & Electronic Device Policy

Most courts in Virginia do not allow you to bring a cell phone or other electronic
device into the building.  Plan ahead.  If you have a specific question or need,
contact your local court before you leave home and arrive at courthouse security.

Last updated on October 13, 2017.
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